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Bulletin | Danfoss Turbocor Compressors 

Customer Notification 
B-CN-286-EN Rev A August 3, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Bearing Sensor Cables Improvement 

 

Purpose 

This purpose of this bulletin is to notify customers of a product improvement of the bearing sensor cables 
for TTS/TGS and TTH/TGH compressors.  
 

Summary 

Improvement  
A design change to the bearing sensor cables was implemented to ensure uniformity in the plating. 
 
This upgrade was part of our continuous improvement process to modernize our components and to 
improve the signal integrity and reliability between the sensor rings and the backplane. 
 
Part numbers 
Compressors and Bearing sensor cable kits shipped on and after December 2, 2021, have the latest 
design change implemented.  
 
Part numbers did not change: 

• 100064 - CABLE HARNESS FRONT BEARING SENSOR 

• 100065 - CABLE HARNESS REAR BEARING SENSOR 

 

Action Required 

N/A 

 

Need Assistance  

For further technical questions, please contact Turbocor.PS.NA@Danfoss.com. For any other related 
questions, please contact your Key Account Manager.   
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